
MESSAGE FROM THE WORSHIPFUL MASTER Neil Simcock 
So you know about classic vehicles but what about Freemasonry? 
  
Hi, I am very proud to be the Worshipful Master (lead Mason) of 
Menturia Lodge 
 
I would like to thank you for taking the time to look at our website and I 
hope you are as excited as we are for the coming year and beyond. 
All freemasons value the friendship and brotherhood of Menturia Lodge 
and we think it is a hobby that will appeal to many others. 
 
Since this time last year, we have welcomed 4 new members who love 
their classic vehicles, and our mission remains the same – to develop 
the Lodge where the members can be enthusiastic and passionate 
about Freemasonry and also enjoy a love of classic vehicles together, 
and do so whilst sharing fun, fellowship and knowledge on a regular 
basis. 
 
Our regular Masonic meetings will continue in a similar format as last 
year with four meetings held at Shelton Masonic Hall in February, April, 
November and December. In addition, and because we are a family and 
friends-based lodge several really good social events are planned to 
include a drive/ride and lunch out with wives, partners and friends alike. 
There will be other very special days out to enjoy through summer. 
Details will follow nearer the time. 
 
If you have an interest or wish to know more about us, then please 
contact our secretary, secretary@menturia418.org.uk 
 
Neil  
WM, Menturia 418 
The Classic Vehicles Lodge of Staffordshire 
 


